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March 9, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We regret to inform you that Mr. Mauro Di Ciocco is on leave for an undetermined period of 

time.  We wish him well and hope to see him back soon at Gerald McShane.   

 

Please note that Ms. Sonia D’Addario will be responsible for the Sport Concentration dossier 

until Mr. Di Ciocco’s return.  For any inquiries regarding our Sport Concentration Program, you 

are kindly asked to contact Ms. D’Addario.      

 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
S. Rebelo 
Principal 
Gerald McShane Elementary School 


